“Big Three” Music Labels, Recording Academy Commit to Ending Systemic Bias In the Music Industry
[bookmark: _GoBack][image: See the source image]The Recording Academy, Universal Music Group, Sony Music Group and Warner Music Group recently issued a statement regarding their commitment to racial equity and ending a culture of systemic bias in the music industry. The commitment comes as a result of ongoing dialogues with DEI executives in the industry. 
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